
 
 

 

  

Our commitment to prevent 
fraud 

At Eptura, we conduct our business in a lawful, honest and ethical manner. 
We take a zero-tolerance approach to fraud. We are committed to acting 
lawfully, professionally, fairly and with integrity in all our business dealings 
and relationships wherever we operate. This includes a commitment to 
upholding all laws relevant to the prevention of fraud and to implementing 
and enforcing effective systems to prevent fraud. 

Our commitment to prevent fraud includes a commitment to reject fraud. 
The benefit of firmly and actively committing to prevent fraud far 
outweighs any illicit benefit that may be created by fraud. 

Eptura has a Fraud Prevention Policy which sets out our robust approach 
to prevent, detect and address any fraud within our business or by any 
party acting on our behalf.  

Through regular risk assessment and reasonable and proportionate 
prevention measures (including, as a minimum, alignment with legal and 
regulatory requirements) we aim to prevent fraud at any level within Eptura 
or on its behalf. 

We expect and require all of our employees, agents, contractors, 
customers, partners and suppliers to share our commitment to the 
prevention of fraud. Where any of those parties does not meet that 
requirement, we reserve the right to end our relationship with them 
immediately. 

Any concerns relating to fraud can be raised anonymously via our  
whistleblowing service, or confidentially by email to 
compliance@eptura.com.   
 

https://www.lighthouse-services.com/eptura

